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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM HRS 103D 
COUNTY OF KAUAI 

 
he Director of Finance has received a Request For Exemption from Chapter 103D, HRS, in 
accordance with Hawaii Administrative Rule 3-120-5.  A preliminary review has been 
conducted and approved for posting of this Notice. 
 

Accordingly, by posting of this Notice, constructive notice is provided to permit interested parties 
an opportunity to review a copy of the Request For Exemption from Chapter 103D, HRS, attached 
and posted herewith, and to submit written objections within seven (7) days from the date this 
Notice was posted.  Objections shall be submitted to:  
 
 

 COKPurchasing@kauai.gov 
 
Questions may be directed to the Division of Purchasing at phone: (808) 241-4288, or Email: 
COKPurchasing@kauai.gov. 
 
A summary of the Request For Exemption from Chapter 103D, HRS, follows:   
 
Proposed Vendor's Name and Address:   

LockTek Kauai, LLC 
PO Box 4028 
Lihue, HI 96766 

 
Proposed Procurement Item:   

Replacement of Primus locks with keys for Wastewater facilities for security purposes 
(See Attached) 

 
 

BY: Cienna Barretto  Date Notice Posted:  October 9, 2025  
 Division of Purchasing 
 
 
 
TO:  Public Works   / Wastewater  
 

 Exemption #       is assigned. This Notice was posted for seven (7) days.  No objections were 
received.  Please proceed with (1) processing of a requisition for a purchase order, or (2) contract preparation with the 
County Attorney's Office. 
 

 Objection(s) were received.  Please contact the Division of Purchasing. 
 
 
                

Division of Purchasing Date 
 

T 

SPACE BELOW IS RESERVED FOR RESPONSE TO REQUESTING AGENCY 





✔



Ernest Barreira (Oct 9, 2025 15:21:44 HST)
Ernest Barreira
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